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It has been fantastic to welcome all of the children back to school this week. The pupils have all settled into school well and they
have enjoyed seeing the changes the school has already gone through. The teaching staff have all worked really hard to
improve our learning environment. It also gives me great pleasure to welcome Miss. Kerry Goff to the Tilstock team.

Class Dojo and Friday Assembly
The children are all really enthused by the new Dojo system and have been busy earning lots of points. They should have now
brought home logins for you to use to access the Class Dojo website. We are looking forward to our new Achievement
Assembly and we look forward to seeing you at one in the near future.

Homework
We are currently reviewing our Homework Policy so there will be no homework this half term. We will be gathering your views,
as well as the views of the children before we make any changes. If you would like additional work in the meantime then please
speak to your child’s classteacher. All children should continue to read regularly and practise their spellings, which will resume
next week.

Mr. Spicer’s Puzzle
I go up and down, towards the sky and the ground. I am present and past tense too. Let’s go for a ride me and you. What am I?
Please let me know the answer for some Dojo points!

Acorn Class
The children have thoroughly enjoyed their new topic, Superheroes. On Monday the children have had to free superheroes from
ice. Later in the week we discovered our classroom had been visited by two villains, Filth and Vacuum, so we wrote wanted
posters. Hopefully they will not visit your home!
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 Nursery
Applications for nursery places need to be made

by Monday 15th January 2018.
For more information visit:

www.shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions.


